
Dear Employer, 

Your employee is interested in participating in the Take Your Legislator to 

Work Campaign, a project of the Utah Developmental Disabilities Council 

(UDDC) and Division of Services for People with Disabilities (DSPD).  

During the campaign, employees with disabilities invite their legislator to  

visit them at work and see first-hand the value of jobs in the community that 

pay market wages. During a visit, your employee may 

 Give his or her legislator a tour of the workplace 

 Introduce them to co-workers 

 Discuss why a job in the community that pays market wages is important 

to him or her 

Please support your employee’s enthusiasm for participating in this campaign 

by allowing a legislator to visit your business. Hundreds of employers have 

participated over the years in this nationwide campaign. 

A visit usually takes less than an hour and provides an excellent opportunity 

to show how employing people with disabilities strengthen the workforce and 

community. Once a visit is scheduled, we will alert your local media of the 

date and time and publicize the visit. You also will receive a Certificate of  

Appreciation to display at your business. 

You can learn more about the campaign at www.utahddcouncil.org. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


